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PROPOSED REVISED 'EWA DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

As required by Ordinance 00-1 6, the Department of Planning and Permitting has concluded its 
comprehensive review of the 'Ewa Development Plan ('Ewa DP). The results of that review are 
summarized in a two volume Review Report and serve as the basis for proposed revisions to 
the 'Ewa DP and for suggestions for improving implementation of the Plan's vision and policies. 

The Review Report and the proposed revised 'Ewa DP and draft adopting ordinance have been 
transmitted to the Planning Commission as the first step in the official process of review and 
action. 

The 'Ewa DP is 'Ewa's long-range land use and infrastructure planning document. It is one of 
eight regional long-range plans required by the Honolulu City Charter and is intended to guide 
City land use approvals and permits and capital investment projects and to influence private 
sector investment decisions for 'Ewa. 

The Department will make presentations at the 'Ewa Neighborhood Board meeting on 
October 13 and at the Makakilo/Kapolei/Honokai Hale Neighborhood Board meeting on 
October 26. In addition, the Department will hold a Public Information Meeting at 7:OO p.m. on 
Tuesday, November 1 at Kapolei Hale. 

The Review Report and the proposed revised 'Ewa DP and draft adopting ordinance are 
available online at http://www.honoluludpp.orq/planninq/DevSust Ewa.asp or on CD upon 
request. 

You may also review the Report and proposed Plan at our office at 650 South King Street, 
7'h Floor, Monday through Friday, 7:45 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.; the Kapolei Hale Satellite City Hall; the 
Kapolei Public Library; or the Ewa Beach Public Library 

For further information, please contact Bob Stanfield of our staff at 768-8051. We encourage 
you to share this notification with others who may be interested. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Tanoue, Director 
Department of Planning and Permitting 
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